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          THE HOWL 
                 

 

Day 1 -Monday, September 08, 2025    
 

CAFETERIA 
Today Monday Sept 8th   

Tomorrow Tuesday Sept 9th  
Honey Garlic Beef Noodles $6.75  Chicken Jambalaya $6.75 

Chicken Fajita $6.25  Coleslaw Fish Burger $6.00 

Pasta Alfredo $5.50  Mac & Cheese $5.50 

 
GRAD 2026 
Grad Council Info Session 

Students who are interested in joining the Grad Council or Grad Council Executive this year, are invited to 
a meeting the library on Tuesday (Sept. 9). 

 

EXAMS 
AP Exam Registration 

If you are interested in writing an AP exam for Physics, Biology, or Chemistry, please see Mr. Leong in the 
Library for a registration form. Final day to complete and return all forms is November 10, 2025. 
 

VOLUNTEER POSITION 
Library Volunteering 

If you are interested in volunteering in the Library this year, please come see Mr. Leong in the Library for 
more information. 

 

EMPLOYMENT 
The Cafeteria is looking for two students to help out at Lunch.  If you are interested, please see the lovely 
ladies in the Cafeteria. 
 

ATHLETICS 
Pinetree Cross Country 

Sign up form is available on the posters outside A107.  First meeting is Thursday September 11.  See Ms. 
Mah or Ms. Bosa for more information. 
 

Senior Boys Soccer Tryouts 
Reminder: Senior Boys Soccer Tryouts are on Tuesday, September 9th, Thursday, September 11th and 
(Tuesday September 16th - if needed). Students, please scan the QR code posted in the foyer and around 
the school for more details and signup. For further information, contact Mr. De Angelis.  Don’t miss your 
chance to be part of the team! 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
Grade 11 and 12's Only: Ordering at Tim Hortons 

To avoid creating huge line ups at the Douglas College Tim Hortons Kiosk, please download the Boost 
and/or Tim Hortons apps and pre-order your items for pick up.  With Boost, select Douglas College 
Coquitlam to access their food options.  Keeping line ups manageable will help us maintain a positive 
relationship with the college. 
 

 


